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How do you experience life in Germany?

Dear participant,

The Universities of Frankfurt and Mannheim are conducting a joint research project, which includes a scientific survey
on life in Germany. We would like to cordially ask for your participation in the survey. How do you experience life in
German society? Your opinions and experiences are important to us!

How did we find you?

Your address was selected at random from the population register of the city or municipality in which you are registered.
This procedure is permitted under § 46 of the Federal Registration Act in compliance with data protection regulations.
This procedure enables us to create a representative picture of the population in Germany. In order for us to do this as
well as possible, we need your help. We thus kindly ask you to participate in this survey.

How can you participate in the survey?

In the invitation letter that you received, you will find a website link, a QR code and a personal login located_in this
box. To participate in the survey, please either visit the website or scan the QR code, select a language and start
the survey with your personal login.

What will the survey be about?

In the survey, we will ask about your personal opinions and experiences. Your participation is voluntary and should not
take longer than 30 minutes. You can skip individual questions or stop the survey altogether at any time. This will not
have any repercussions for you. We have included a 5 Euro note in your invitation letter as a small thank you for your
participation in our survey.

What happens with your data?

Your answers to our questions will be analysed statistically and used for purely scientific purposes. The use of your
data follows the legal data protection regulations. In particular, all answers will be treated as strictly confidential and
only be used in anonymised form. Therefore, the answers you provided cannot be traced back to your person.

Do you have further questions or comments?

If you would like to learn more about the project, you can find more information at
www.uni-frankfurt.de/zusammenleben. If you have any questions, please also feel free to contact us by phone at
069/798-36557 or by email at zusammenleben@uni-frankfurt.de. Thank you very much for your support!

With kind regards
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Prof. Dr. Daniela Grunow Prof. Dr. Richard Traunmiller Dr. Yassine Khoudja

Note: The provision of your address does not imply any substantive comment on the study on the part of the registration offices. The registration
office is not connected to the research project and has no influence on the number of reminders that may be sent.
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